
 

Covid, Education & Holy Mother 

There is no doubt in saying the Covid-19 is a great lesson for all of us. When the 

whole world is suffering from this pandemic, how education sector can remain 

un-touched from this crisis. 

In the new perspective we all have to understand that life is more precious 

than all other things. Saving life is the most important task for all of us in this year 

2020. We have to learn to live with it, we have to prepare our children to cope 

up with covid-19. Parents have to play a vital role to prepare students before 

they attend the school as how to handle this virus. 

a) How to keep distancing? 

b) How to wear mask? 

c) How to wash hands? 

d) How to use sanitizers?  

e) Impact of excess uses of sanitizers. 

f) Before touching nose, mouth or eye, hands should be washed. 

We know the main concern of parents now, definitely you will have many 

question in mind like when will the school reopen?  How will the classes run after 

opening? What will happen to the studies of my child? Will the students be safe 

at school and many more? Here I would like to assure you that child’s safety is 

our biggest concern. School officials are working diligently to ensure that kids 

are protected.  

At HMPS, we are trying to do our best to support our students to continue their 

studies and for this Team-HMPS is working day and night. Through the school 

app, website and whatsapp group we are providing education for the 

students. As you supplement your child’s learning online, internet safety should 

be yours no’ 1 priority.  

You will be glad to know that we started online classes for 10th class from 23rd 

April 2020, for class 8th from 27th April 2020, for class 9th from 04th May 2020 

through school app and by creating whatsapp group. 

From 10th June 2020, we are planning to begin class for grade 6 through school 

app and whatsapp group and the  timing will be 08.30am to 12noon.  



For class 1 to 5 classes will begin from 11.06.2020. We will run the classes only on 

school app and their timing will be 9am to 12 noon. Where students can watch 

video in ‘online video section’ and get written work in the ‘HW section’ and 

students can ask their doubt by going in the ‘ask question section’ by selecting 

the teacher. 

Parents are requested, if they have not uploaded the new version of school 

app. Please remove the old version and download the 2.0 version of school 

app from the Google play store and go through it. Everything you will find 

there.  

Dear parents one more request please inform and instruct students to contact 

the teachers only for their study matters discussion in the time provided for them 

as below: 

Class 1 to 5 - Teachers contact time 09am to 01pm 

Class 6 to 10 - Teachers contact time 08.30am to 01pm. 

 

With best wishes 

Team-HMPS 

  


